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It is Thanksgiving week and we are all looking forward to spending time with our 
family. We have enjoyed learning about Thanksgiving through several great books, 
including There Was an Old Lady Who Swallowed a Turkey and Bear Says Thanks. 
We also read a couple of other fall books, There Was an Old Lady That Swallowed 
Some Leaves and Fall Harvest. They have all tied in well with our tree unit. We also 
read Our Tree Named Steve, The Monkeys Came Back, Growing Trees and Charlie 
Anderson.  

This week, we learned about arborists and foresters. Did you know arborists are 
considered tree doctors? We used our measuring skills and made playdough. Which 
was a big hit. We collected leaves of different colors and graphed them. We also 
made a Chicka Chicka Boom Boom tree that required us to match uppercase letters 
with their lowercase letter. We wrote our letters in shaving cream and had lots of 
fun learning letters and colors.  

The December menu has not yet posted. 

Dates to Remember: 

December 3rd Individual class pictures 

December 21st - January 4th: Winter break 

January 15th Teacher Planning Day 

January 18 th Martin Luther King Holiday 

 


